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Notice of Discontinuation 

Company:  KYCON, Inc. 

1810 Little Orchard St. 

San Jose, CA 95125 

USA 

408-494-0330 

 

We would like to inform you that due to worn tooling and no activity, the following part 

numbers have been discontinued. If you have any requirements for these parts, please 

contact your Kycon sales representative. 

 

1. STX-4235-3/5-BLU  

2. STX-4235-3G/5P-NS  

3. STX-4235-3B/5B-NS  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Thank you very much for your understanding. 

 

 

 

Signature:        __________________   

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia    Phone: 408-494-0330  

Date:   4/22/13 

 

 


